
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

Raw Water Main Replacement  
 Dundas Street Walgett 

 
 
 

Walgett Shire Council would like to advise the residents of Walgett that Council has 

engaged a Contractor to replace the raw water main in Dundas Street (Between Pitt 

& Namoi Street) commencing Monday, 6th September 2021. 

Essential works will include the installation of a new raw water main and works will be 

carried out over a period of two weeks. 

Works will cause minimal impact to the local traffic and pedestrians will be directed 

around the work site.  

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused to the general public whilst works 

being carryout. 

 

 

 

Michael Urquhart 
General Manager 

 


